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	Media_Release_Text_1: Sheriff’s Office Asks for Help in Identifying Suspects in Burglary Case

On Sunday, November 22, 2015, at approximately 2:30 PM, two unknown suspects entered a home in southern El Paso County in the 9100 block of Avenida Hermosa Vw. The suspects then returned a second time on Monday, November 23, 2015 at approximately 6:00 AM to burglarize the home a second time. The homeowner was out of town during the burglaries.  

Multiple firearms were stolen, flat screen televisions, an electric fireplace, clocks, jewelry, a laptop, a weed eater, and a red shop vacuum. 

The suspects are described as two Hispanic males, possibly in their mid to late twenties. Both suspects have dark brown hair and brown facial hair. 

Photos of the suspects are attached to this Media Release. If anyone has any knowledge as to the identity of these males, please contact Deputy Justin Montes at 719-390-5555 or JustinMontes@elpasoco.com
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